Price Martha
Intercam
2 March 2017 at 10:52
»- Mr Daniel Boyee MeMorrow

Dear Daniel,

Just to update you, | have contacted L&Q Housing Team today via telephone and
sent them an email regarding the intercom still not being installed. They have
confirmed that the request from Holly Walker OT back in December 2016 was

received and sent to the relevant team however, they could not confirm why it
has not yet been completed.

They have requested that | send the recommendation again to them which | have
done and | have requested it is completed urgently.

Kind regards

Martha Price
Occupational Therapy Duty Officer

Haringey Council
River Park House, 225 High Road, London N22 8HQ

1. 020 84891976
E. martha.price@haringey.gov.uk
www.haringey.qov.uk

twitter@haringeycouncil
facebook.com/haringeycouncil
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